BMHS Athletic Association
April 1, 2024 Meeting Agenda

Board: Melanie Manne/Tricia LaFauci (Co-Presidents), Sheena Donhoffner/Nadine Courtemanche
(Co-Vice Presidents), Deb Murphy (Treasurer), Michelle Martin (Secretary)

MEETING CALL TO ORDER:
e March Meeting Minutes To Be Presented
e Welcome any new attendees and/or special guests

NEW BUSINESS:

e Treasurer’s Report

e March Madness Raffle - still need to sell more tickets!! It's been a very slow raffle b/c our FB page is
still in the rebuilding phase and not reaching the #'s like we have in the past.

e Class of 2024 Scholarships Reminder: we’re now accepting scholarship applications for the
BMHSAA Class of 2024. BMHS Senior Athletes interested in applying should submit their application
by April 12th. The qualifications & application are located on our website. Per our bylaws, scholarships
will be reviewed and chosen by our Board (except those with eligible Sr Athletes—Nadine & Tricia) and
one additional person. We’d like to ask Carol MacLeod to be this person. Carol is a long standing
member of the BMHSAA who is a very active volunteer.

e Snack Shack Volunteers: we will need volunteers to work the snack shack (& sell swag) for upcoming
home games. Team Reps it's imperative you promote these volunteer opportunities. We really need to
have it staffed as much as possible so we can make some $

SPRING SPORTS SEASON:

e Season started Monday, March 18th, rosters should be pretty set by now.

e Spring Reps received an initial message from Tricia highlighting a few things to be relayed to parents
over the course of the season: BMHSAA Membership, Senior Banners, Senior Night, Cash Cards,
Seasonal Sports Bundles, Volunteering, etc.

e Kristin Frazier is managing Cash Cards. She will distribute these this week. Team Reps if you didn’t get
her email yesterday let us know and if you did, please get back to her about getting your team cards.

e Kerry Parrella is managing the Sports Program Book for us so keep in mind she will need to receive
10-20 pictures for each level Varsity/JV/JVB for your sport. She will need these by mid-May to layout
the program book, proofread it and get it to the printer to be back for the Spring Awards
Carol MacLeod will be distributing Senior Plaques to reps when it's time for those.

The Spring Sports Awards will be early June so our deadlines for returning cash cards, ordering Sports
Bundles, etc will be sooner than in winter/fall. We had a TON after the deadline orders for bundles. We
really need to make sure parents are ordering on time. We’'ll give you exact deadlines at the next mtg.

e Team Updates:

Baseball: Robyn MacLeod, Kristina Boldebuck Softball: Mabel Luther
Girls Track/Field: Tammy Carter Boys Track/Field: Anne Leslie
Boys Tennis: Susan Piazza, Marcie Mackwell Girls Tennis: Brooke O’Connor
Girls Lax: Christine White, Carol MacLeod Boys Volleyball: TBD

Boys Lax: Kerry Parrella, Michelle Martin

OPEN FORUM
NEXT MEETING: Monday, May 6th @ 7:00 pm



